Subject: Re: SlaveProcess should be moved from Web to Core
Posted by mirek on Sun, 02 Apr 2006 15:54:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

hojtsy wrote on Sun, 02 April 2006 10:15You mean the RemoteSlaveProcess? That could stay in
Web. I think it is normal for a non-Core class to derive from a Core class. Still the
LocalSlaveProcess should be usable withouth the Web package.

Well, | have that on ToDo for quite some time.
There definitely will be a huge codequake soon: T* packages will be removed from uppsrc (while
move some worthy packages to Core/CtrlLib), Socket and *SlaveProcess will be moved to Core,

PCRE package added etc...

Mirek
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